
We would be honored if you would partner with us  
PWWD Pharmaceutical Take Back Day 

Saturday, October 22, 2022  
10AM - 1PM 

 
 
 
Dear partners, 
 
The Port Washington Water District and Port Washington Police District are  proud to host our 
Pharmaceutical Take Back Day this fall once again on Saturday, October 22, 2022, between 10 
a.m. and 1 p.m. This event is crucial to the preservation of our water quality, as it allows 
residents to discard unused or expired medication quickly and easily in a safe manner without 
having them enter and contaminate our precious water supply. Community involvement 
increases every year, but there is always room to grow. We would be honored if you would join 
us in this endeavor. 
 
We hope that by partnering with us, you would be able to help us promote this free 
opportunity to protect our most vital natural resource. The Port Washington residents have 
proven that they are one of the most environmentally conscious communities on Long Island, 
and increased resident participation in this event is a significant indicator as to why. 
 
If you are interested in partnering with us for this event, we ask that you please send us your 
organization's logo so that we can feature it on our Pharmaceutical Take Back Day banners and 
flyers. Your only responsibility as a partner is helping us spread the word.  
 
We hope that you can Do It for Port and join us in this effort to protect our environment! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Italo Vacchio, Superintendent 
David Brackett, Commissioner 
Peter Meyer, Commissioner 
Mindy Germain, Commissioner 
Phone: 516-767-0171 
info@PWWD.org 
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